
 

Update on the Sedimentation Education Program  

Presentations/Exhibits  

Evangelyn Lowery-Jacobs attended the 42
nd

 Annual North Carolina Science Teacher Association 

Conference on November 10-11, 2011 at the Koury Convention Center in Greensboro.  There 

were 1200 registrants for the event. 

The Sediment Education Specialist participated in regional meetings with the local programs to 

discuss recent changes to the NPDES General Stormwater Permit for Construction Activities, 

NCG 010000. 

 

Workshops  

Fall E&SC Design Workshops  

A Fall 2011 Erosion and Sedimentation Control Planning and Design Workshop was held on 

October 25-26, 2011 at the Wilmington Convention Center.  There were 64 participants for this 

event, which included 40 paying registrants. 

The second Design Workshop was held on November 9-10, 2011 at the Gateway Hotel and 

Convention Center in Hickory.  There were 114 participants for this event, which included 82 

paying registrants. 

Annual Workshop and Banquet for Local Programs 

Planning for the local program workshop is in progress.  The workshop is scheduled to be held 

on February 1-2, 2011 at the Village Inn Conference Center in Clemmons. 

 

Contract Administration 

Contracts for support of three workshops for design professionals, support for the annual local 

program workshop and awards, and support for the continuation of the Sediments newsletter are 

all in place. 

 


